
JUNE 2021 NOTICE OF PLANNED POLE INSPECTION 

POWER WILL NOT BE INTERRUPTED 

Beginning in June and continuing until further notice in 2021, Washington Electric, or its 

Designee, Alamon, will be inspecting poles and conducting routine maintenance to identify 

decay and measure pole defects in the following towns: 

Barnet, Bradford, Corinth, Groton, Newbury, Orange, Peacham, Ryegate, Topsham, Washington 

and West Fairlee. 

If you have questions, please call Ed Schunk @ 802-224-2317. 

Or email poleinsp@wec.coop 

Washington Electric appreciates your understanding as we work to improve reliability in your 

area. Thank you! 

Please remember, do not touch or approach a power line that is on the ground as it may be 

energized. If you find a downed wire, please call us immediately at 1-802- 223- 5245 or 1-800-

932-5245. 

To report an outage please call 1-802- 223- 5245 or 1-800-932-5245 
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